Dear Jonathan

L hope I am not too late to add my comments to those you've already received from my neighbours
regarding the above. 1live at 24 Holly Mount which is very close indeed to the pub.

1 agree that the ventilation issues were meant to have been dealt with appropriately as part of the refit of the
pub last year and we can't now have more equipment being tacked on the side of a listed building like this,
potentially creating further noise and smells. Also, any proposals to locate the equipment elsewhere e.g. the
other side of the building will be equally detrimental to neighbours on that side.

It might be worth calling a meeting between the neighbours, Fullers and yourself to discuss possible options
as this has worked well in the past. I'd be happy to co-ordinate this if that would help.

Many thanks and kind regards
Alastair



